
 

 

                          
 

12th October 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 5 WONDERFUL WORK SHOWCASE! 
 

Tuesday 29th November 
 

As part of our English curriculum, year 5 have been studying the text ‘Coraline’ and have 
produced some fabulous writing that they would love to share with you. 
 
You are invited to pop in, at the following times, to have a look at your child’s work 
and discuss it with them.  Please note that access to the classrooms with be via the 
staircase to the right of reception. 
 
9:00 – 9:30 – 5H and 5B 
2:30 – 3:00 – 5N and 5R 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Hawes  Miss Baxevanidis  Miss De Beer   Mr Hayman 

 


